
Reception  
Autumn Term 

In our class we have been learning about  
Bears. We enjoy listening to lots of bear  

stories.  
 

In Mathematics we are practising our counting and  
learning how to recognise numbers.  

 
We enjoy using our Mathematics Area to apply our  

learning.  

During our Literacy lessons we have been learning how to write our names.  
We are also learning lots of different sounds. We like thinking of things that 

have the same initial sound as our name! 
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During the first half term we have been getting to know each other. 
We have made lots of new friends and we are getting along very 

well.  
 

We love our new classroom and we are becoming very good at  
using the different areas in our classroom.  


